TRAFFIC SAFETY COMMITTEE
REGULAR MEETING
APRIL 2, 2012

The Traffic Safety Committee meeting of Monday, April 2, 2012 was called to order at 6:05 p.m.
in the Sunnycrest Conference Room of the Town Offices, 268B Mammoth Rd, Londonderry NH.

PRESENT: Chairman Robert Ramsay, Police Chief William Hart, Town Manager David Caron,
Public Works Director Janusz Czyzowski, and Fire Chief Kevin MacCaffrie. ABSENT: School
Superintendent Nathan Greenberg and Town Councilor Sean OXKeefe

Press:

PUBLIC COMMENT

APPROVAL OF MINUTES

Motion made by Chief Hart to approve minutes of the January 9, 2012 meeting.
Seconded by Chief MacCaffrie
5-0-0

NEW BUSINESS

Raintree Drive — Chief Hart presented the committee with a copy of a letter sent to him by
Thomas Murray, dated February 18, 2012 regarding the speeding vehicles on Royal Lane and
Raintree Drive. Chief Hart advised the committee that Lieutenant Jones was handling this issue
with Mr. Murray.

Grant — Speed Counter Display — Chief Hart advised the committee that a grant has been
requested to purchase a Speed Counter Display. This item can also be used for information
alerting drivers of upcoming hazards, events... The state will pay ¥ of the cost.

Sargent Road — LAFA Fields — The committee discussed the Sargent Road, LAFA Fields, each
year when sports are starting the parking has been a problem at the fields. Everyone is getting a
jump on things and getting prepared.




OLD BUSINESS

Sandstone Circle — Fire Chief MacCaffrie advised the committee that the fire lane has been
approved and he was requesting either signage or striping for the area. Public Works Czyzowski
advised he will put up the signs directing people of the fire lane.

ADJOURNMENT
Motion made by Public Works Director Czyzowski to adjourn at 6:08 p.m.
Seconded by Fire Chief MacCaffrie
5-0-0

Next Meeting is: July 9, 2012 @ 6:00 p.m.

Notes by: Suzanne J. Hebert Date: April 2, 2012
Minutes typed by: ~ Suzanne J. Hebert Date: April 3, 2012

Approved: Traffic Safety Committee ~ Date: July 9, 2012




